
I am in favor of SB842.

The purpose of the EIP was to stimulate the economy through spending by individuals, not governments. How we spend it is our 
choice. I have so far chosen to donate to local charities, especially food. My wife has chosen to spend hers on updating our 25 year 
old flooring.

Governments have been included in federal relief packages and it is my understanding that more is on the way.

There are those included in my circle of acquaintances who feel this bill does not go far enough. Example, a married couple with a 
$13,600 federal tax liability would not receive any refund due to the $6,950 limitation. Other acquaintances do not agree with this.

Thank you for the opportunity to speak to this matter.


